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My 1-acre yard in Talent, Oregon has been certified as a pollinator garden. This 

means I am dedicated to supporting pollinators of all kinds, insects, bees, butterflies, 

birds, which means creating a safe, non-toxic habitat for these creatures. Spraying 

neonics and other toxic chemicals anywhere near would be disastrous for the health 

of these precious creatures.        There are so many non-toxic ways to get rid of 

unwanted pests and diseases that nobody should be able to resort to these 

destructive substances. Please ban these chemicals from garden and agricultural 

products.  


